
We will be upgrading to a new Employee Self Service Dashboard.  Here’s a sneak peek 
of what it looks like. 

We currently have a link to access this new Dashboard.  It can be found on the current 
Employee tab in Self Service.

 
 

Our existing Employee Self Service will be phased out soon.  Please begin familiarizing 
yourself with the new Employee Dashboard.  Instructions are available on the current 
Employee tab. 

We will be holding 2 drop-in sessions in the TRC.  The first will be Tuesday, July 16th 
from 9 am – 11 am.  The second will be on Thursday, July 18th from 1 pm – 3 pm.  No 
registration is required for these drop-in sessions.  Please bring your phone to these 
sessions for multi-factor authentication.  More sessions will be scheduled as needed. 


